
 

 

Wednesday 6th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

On Friday 15th February 2019 we will be having a Paleontologist Day. This is to 

bring our Dinosaur topic to an end. This will be an exciting day and will give 

children the opportunity to experience what it is like to be a Paleontologist. 

We will be doing activities such as fossil digging and examining bones. We 

would like children to dress up on this day as a Paleontologist/explorer. There 

is no need to buy an outfit for this day.  

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

 From the Year 1 Team.  
 

 


